
 

  30 May 2006 

 

No impact on INPEX Holdings’ business caused by the earthquake, Central Java, 

Indonesia 

 

INPEX Holdings Inc. is very sorry in deed for the tragic earthquake, Central Java on 27 
May that has claimed many thousands of life in Indonesia. 
INPEX Holdings announces that there is no impact on any of its businesses in Indonesia 
caused by this natural disaster. 
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